
Cripps renews sponsorship for Wine Garden of
England’s Summer Celebration

Cripps is pleased to announce its continued sponsorship of the Wine Garden of England’s annual Summer
Celebration.

This year’s event takes place on Saturday 8 June at the captivating Chilham Castle near Canterbury. This event
offers a chance to delve into the world of Kentish wine and discover the exceptional offerings from the region’s
most esteemed producers.

Guests will have the opportunity to mingle with the producers from Balfour, Biddenden, Chapel Down,
Gusbourne, Simpsons, SquerryesWestwell and Yotes Court. Each winery will be showcasing their latest vintages,
allowing attendees to embark on a  tasting experience that highlights the excellence of English wines.

Jo Ginn, brand manager at Wine Garden of England, added:  “Our relationship with Cripps goes from strength to
strength.  This is a critical time of growth for the Kent wine industry, and we are delighted to be partnered with
such a knowledgeable and passionate team of people as our vineyards navigate this journey.”

Cripps’ legal experts advise many of the UK’s leading vineyards and wineries on matters from land acquisition
and development to refinancing and succession planning.

Tickets for the event are available here.

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/wine-garden-of-england-summer-celebration-2024-tickets-779361891397?aff=oddtdtcreator

